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False Claims Act Update: Ohio Hospital
to Pay $10M to Settle False Claims
Allegations
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Hospitals and physicians need to be alert when entering management agreements to ensure that the
relationships require sufficient bonafide services to justify those management agreements. In this latest case,
allegations related to violations of Stark Statute and Anti-Kickback Statute led to significant penalty payments,
Ten Million Dollars. Hospitals and physicians need to ensure that any management service agreements they

enter do not violate the Stark Statute and/or Anti-Kickback Statute.

Read the Department of Justice press release:


 http://www.justice.gov/opa/pr/ohio-based-health-system-pays-united-states-10-million-settle-false-claims-act-allegations

